
La Paloma Generating Company, LLC 
POB175 (Mail) 
1760 W. Skyline Road 
(Deliveries) 
McKittrick, CA 93251 

June 11, 2009	 661.762.6000 
661.762.6041 Fax 

Mr. Jack Caswell
 
CO,mpliance Program Manager
 
Siting, Transmissions & Environmental protection Division
 
California Energy Commission .
 
1516 Ninth Street,.MS - 2000
 
Sacramento, CA 95814
 

Re:	 La Paloma Generating Plant 
Docket No. 98-AFC-2 
Response to CEC Letter Dated April 10, 2009 
No Use or Storage of Hydrogen 

Dear Mr. Caswell: 

On April 20,2009, La Paloma Generating Company, LLC (LPGC), received your ' 
letter dated April 10, 2009 pertaining to hazardous materials - use and storage of. 
hydrogen at the La Paloma Generating Plant. Prior to that date Mary Dyas, CEC 
Compliance Project Manager, and Zenis Walley had discussed the fact that LPGC 
neither uses or stores hydrogen at the La Paloma Generating Plant, which is reflected 
in the Chemical Inventory Business Plan submitted annually to the local CUPA. This 
was documented in an email to the CEC dated April 8, 2009. 

Based on an April 28 email correspondence with Ms. Dyas, we understood that the 
CEC would advise LPGC on whether or not it needed to respond to the CEC April 10 
letter. On June 8, Ms. Dyas advised that a formal letter response was indeed 
necessary. Therefore, for the record and in response to the April 10 CEC letter, 
LPGC confirms that hydrogen is not used or stored at the La Paloma Generating Plant. 

Please call Zenis Walley at 661.762.6003 if you have any questions regarding the ~ 

report. 

SiJ':' 
Nick Park
 
Plant Manager
 
La Paloma Generating Plant
 

cc: Z. Walley M. Dyas (CEC MS-2000). 
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